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Dear Student, 

You have been selected as a student enrolled in online courses at The University of Montana-Missoula or The University of Montana-COT-Missoula to complete a survey on remote access to student services. Through your participation, we hope to better understand the issues and concerns faced by students in online courses. 
This online survey asks a variety of questions about the way you currently access your online course, your level of satisfication with the availability of online courses, connectivity, technical support and a variety of UM student services.  Your experience will provide valuable guidance in the development and improvement of online student support services.
The survey should take ten minutes or less to complete. Participation is voluntary and your response will be anonymous.  
If you have any questions or concerns about the survey, you may contact me at (406)243-6431 or at candice.merrill@umontana.edu.  

Thank you for your time and your input.  Click on this link to go to the survey.

Candi Merrill

Manager, Learner Services, XLS

The University of Montana - Missoula

406-243-6431
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